
YEAR 8 MEMO: 4th APRIL 2025

Key Contacts
Georgia Parsonage – Head of Year 8
Gparsonage@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

Krystyna Stokes – Assistant 

Headteacher (SLT Link Y8)
kstokes@newsomeacademy.co.uk 

A reminder of some key 
websites that can be 

accessed from home to 
support learning: 

Reading Plus
Sparx Maths

When we return on the 
22nd of April, we will be 
reminding all students 

about the importance of 
our values.

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK
Wishing all our families 

Eid Mubarak!

Thousands of people 
gathered to celebrate 

the Muslim festival of Eid 
al-Fitr, which marks the 
end of the holy month of 
Ramadan on Monday 31 
March 2025. The name 
Eid al-Fitr translates as 

"the festival of the 
breaking of the fast".

Year 8 Rewards 
Assembly took place on 
Wednesday 2nd of April 
where students who are 

exceptional everyday 
were celebrated!

He is risen! Hoping that 
you and yours have a 

truly blessed Easter. May 
your day be filled with 

faith, love, and heartfelt 
commemorations today. 

Rejoice!
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